
 

 

 

        

 

Warm Greetings and Welcome  Fellow Alumni, Friends and Guests! 

The Silliman University Alumni and Friends of San Diego (SUAFSD) has, for many 
years now, provided many of our members a venue to gather and enjoy fellowship 
with each other, help one another overcome new challenges in this new country we 
now call our home, and give back to our Alma Mater.  

The visionary dedicated and hard-working founding members and the past officers 
and board of directors have generously shared their resources and dedicated 
countless volunteer hours to help SUAF@SD persist and thrive for more than 30 
years. In the same way, our members have supported this organization and its 
projects through the years.   

It is very encouraging to have new members join our organization in the past two 
years. Because of this, I am hopeful that SUAFSD will persist for many more years.  I 
invite the younger members to take on leadership so we can continue to thrive as an 
organization and meet the challenge of the modern times. I also invite Silliman 
alumni and friends of Silliman who live in San Diego County who are not members 
yet, to please join us! 

With enduring gratitude to all the members, I consider it a great honor to serve you, 
our organization and our Alma Mater. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Louella L. Dolar 
Louella L. Dolar, Class 1980, B.S. Biology 

President, SUAFSD 2024 
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